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Dear Parents 
 

We would like to inform you that the school is organizing a Blood Donation Camp in 

collaboration with the Rotary Club on Saturday, 1
st
 November, 2014 from 9:00 am to         

5:00 pm in the school premises. We request your participation and also hope you will invite 

friends and relatives for this noble cause. Blood Donation is among the highest service one can 

render to humanity. 

“ A single pint can save three lives 

         A single gesture can create a million smiles” 

 

We hope for your whole hearted cooperation. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 


